
FM Class-A Radio Station Site
Request
 

FM Class-A Radio Station Site Request: Brad Johnson, KO6KL, is
looking  for  a  location  for  a  new  FM  non-commercial  radio
station. (see attached letter) Contact Brad at (209) 545-4227
or jhill_81@yahoo.com

FM Radio Station Site

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1871
http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1871
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/FM-Radio-Station-Site.pdf

